University of Illinois

at Urbana-Champaign

[image: image2.png]1867




[image: image2.png]

Dear Professor Hewitt:

I am very pleased to congratulate you on your selection as an International Forum for U.S. Studies Residential Research Fellow to work on the "Other" Border project, and to speak at the scheduled symposium on that topic on our campus here at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign, USA.  Our selection committee met in Washington, D.C. last week, and as we received many more outstanding applications than we could accommodate, we strove to build in diversity of disciplinary background as well as home country working location in our selected cohort.  We believe we have assembled an outstanding group of five Fellows for this spring who will truly enjoy the chance to think together.

We thank you for your patience with this process which took longer than anticipated given the large number of applications.  Please do confirm your intention to accept our residency offer and the dates you have proposed.  

We offer economy round trip airfare, and convenient on-campus housing in modest, mid-century apartments, as well as local bus passes.  A car will not be necessary.  We will provide you with shared office space and computer and printer access and will arrange for your use of the spectacular UIUC library, one of the largest academic libraries in the world.  All Fellows will be responsible for their personal food costs, any needed visas, and must have health insurance.  (If needed, we can suggest options for health insurance).  We work with a terrific travel agent, Elaine Shalla of Meacham Travel, who will help coordinate your travel.

One of our goals is to enhance the intellectual life of the campus by providing our faculty and students with opportunities to connect with their colleagues from abroad.  Thus, all Fellows will be expected to be in residence during their residency period, and to participate fully in campus activities which might include visiting a class or two, meeting with faculty who share their interests, and giving a formal presentation on their research at the scheduled symposium.  IFUSS also sponsors a number of other more informal events, including opportunities to workshop papers, dinners and so on.  If you anticipate doing travel in the United States while you are here, please schedule those trips before or after your residency period, with the exception of short weekend trips.

Please confirm your acceptance of this offer and your desired dates as soon as you can so we can proceed with planning.  We are very much looking forward to having you join us!

Dr. David Schrag, our Programming Coordinator, will be in touch with you to handle details.

On behalf of the search committee, Congratulations again.

Sincerely,
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Jane Desmond, Ph.D.

Director and Co-Founder, IFUSS

Professor of Anthropology

Past President, International American Studies Association
Telephone 217-244-4203 – fax 217-244-5157 – url http://www.ips.illinois.edu/ifuss/

